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The City of Prince George is updating the Business License Bylaw!  
 

What is the Business License Bylaw? 

The Business License Bylaw provides regulation and licensing requirements for businesses within the City of 

Prince George (e.g. license category and fee).   

 

Why are we replacing this Bylaw?  

The current Business License Bylaw was adopted by Council in 2007 (12 years ago). The new Bylaw will reflect 

emerging trends in licensing categories, simplify regulations, and will include fees for each category.  

 

How do I get more information?  

A draft version of the new Business License Bylaw is on the City of Prince George website. To view the draft 

Bylaw, please visit www.princegeorge.ca, and click on the “Business and Development” header on the home 

page.  Once this tab is open, please click on the “Business Licenses” button.  
 

 
 

Please continue to look at the “Business Licenses” webpage for any future updates and information.    

 

Who can I talk to?  

 

1. Development Services staff will be hosting an Open House at City Hall (2nd Floor) from 6:00 pm to 

8:00 pm on the following dates: January 16, 2020; and February 13, 2020. 

 

2. Any comments and questions may be forwarded to Development Services by email 

(devserv@princegeorge.ca), or phone (250-561-7611).   

 

3. Please submit any written comments to Development Services prior to March 2, 2020 to be 

considered by staff for the next phase of Bylaw review.  
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